
  
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 16/17: 336 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 26/09/16. 
 
I am pleased that we are now able to provide you with a response to your request as shown 
below.  
 
 
Response from Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust (NGH): 
 
Please see the attached completed as requested.  Please note for question 5 we are unable 
to provide this information under Part II - Section 43 - Commercial Interests of the Freedom 
of Information Act.  There is no intention towards concealment on the part on Northampton 
General Hospital NHS Trust.  
 
Your request for this information has been given careful consideration, however, the Trust is 
not able to give you the information because it is exempt from disclosure.   
   
Exemption Description  Reason / Explanation  
Section 43(2) Commercial Interests  To provide the information as requested, would be 
disclosing information which is commercially sensitive and could endanger the commercial 
interests of the Trust. 
 
In relation to this exemption (known as a ‘Prejudice’ based exemption), as required, we have 
applied the Public Interest Test and have found that the public interest in withholding the 
information is greater than the public interest in disclosing the information. 
 
 


